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Y5 have had a fab few days in London! They have seen so many famous landmarks across the two days, including 
the London Eye and the Houses of Parliament. Last night, the children enjoyed a meal at the Jungle Cave and then 
an incredible showing of Matilda the Musical. Today, they have devoured an all you can eat breakfast buffet and 
visited the Science Museum. So many people have commented on their wonderful behaviour and impeccable           
manners - they have done Woodlands proud!  Well done year 5 and thank you to all the staff that made this trip 
possible. 

Well done to this week’s Secrets of Success Winners!  

             

 

Well done to this week’s ‘Lunchtime Award’ 
winners! All of these children were chosen 
for modelling how to follow school rules! 

These children are: 

Roxy-Drew Sharp, Shyloh Grant,  Eliza 
Welborn, Jacob Bowditch,  Corey Wynn, 
Lacey Ehlers, Lois Bentley, Freddie 
Whittinghton-White, Poppy Edwards-
Downes and Beau Jeffries. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday saw our annual celebration for World Book Day. Due to Y5 watching Matilda the musical whilst 
on their residential trip to London this week, it was decided Woodlands would have a Roald Dahl theme 
for the day! School were so impressed with the effort put into costumes—from Matilda, to Fantastic Mr 

Fox to the Gruffalo, all were amazing! It was great to hear the children talking 
about their love of reading through their discussions of favourite books,        
characters and authors.  

Our whole school attendance for 
this week was                            
Mrs Braim/Mrs Paterson’s Class & 

Mr Watkins’s Class. Well done everyone! 

So far the school leader boards for the year look 
like this: 

In KS1: 

1. Mrs Dodd 92.16% 
2. Mrs Jones 91.63% 
3. Mrs Ellis 91.21% 
4. Mrs Braim/Mrs 

Paterson 88.99% 

In KS2: 

1. Mrs Thompson 94.5% 
2. Mrs Whiteley 94.17% 
3. Mr Watkins 94.33% 
4. Miss Booth 93.73% 
5. Miss Roberts 93.24% 
6. Miss Featherston 92.92% 
7. Mrs Shedden 90.94% 
8. Miss Hailey 90.24% 

This week, a group of Year 3 children attended a Recorder 
Festival in Oakengates. Miss Whale and Mrs Williams were  
so proud of the children that represented Woodlands. They 
behaved impeccably 
and were a real 

testament to our school. Considering they 
haven't been playing for very long, they 
performed beautifully and listened patient-
ly to the other performances. Thank you to 
all of the parents who were able to attend 
the performance and enjoy being serenad-
ed! The children already can't wait for 
next year!  

Dates for your diary: 

Thurs 2nd March-Fri 3rd 
March 

Year 5 London trip! 

Thurs 2nd March World Book Day-Roald Dahl 
theme 

Fri 10th March EYFS and Y1 virtual author 
visit 

Fri 10th March Year 3 Maths stay and 
Learn 

Mon 13th March Y6 Guess My Job event 

W/B 13th March EYFS Mothers’ Day Lunch 

Fri 17th March Comic Relief-’Criss 
Cross’ (inside out) theme 


